INDEPENDENT EXAMINATION OF THE BROMHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

EXAMINER: Wendy Burden BA (Hons) DipTP MRTPI

Julie Betts Clerk to Bromham Parish Council

Sonia Gallaher Bedford Borough Council

Examination Ref: 02/WB/BNP

28 April 2020

Dear Ms Betts and Ms Gallaher

BROMHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN EXAMINATION - SITE VISIT

Subsequent to my letter of 19 March 2020 in respect of the submission of the Bromham Neighbourhood Plan (the Plan), I write now to inform you of my site visit.

I will aim to carry out a site visit to the neighbourhood plan area (which has been officially authorised by Bedford Borough Council) in the week beginning 27 April 2020. The site visit will assist in my assessment of the draft Plan, including the issues identified in the representations.

The visit will be undertaken unaccompanied. It is very important that I am not approached to discuss any aspects of the Plan or the neighbourhood area, as this may be perceived to prejudice my independence and risk compromising the fairness of the examination process (and also to respect the current COVID-19 distancing requirements).

I may have some further questions after my site visit for Bromham Parish Council and/or Bedford Borough Council.

In the interests of transparency, may I prevail upon you to ensure that a copy of this letter is placed on both the Parish Council and Borough Council websites.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Your sincerely

Wendy Burden

Examiner